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New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

Mr Gary Wills

Operations Manager

United Wambo Joint Venture
Private Mail Bag 13
SINGLETON NSW 2330

Dear Mr Wills
United Wambo Open Cut Coal Mine Project (SSD 7142) and associated modifications

Thank you for your letter, dated 24 July 2019, in relation to the United Wambo Open Coal Mine
Project.

As you're aware, | have appointed Commissioners Pearson (Panel Chair), Kruk and Williams,
to determine this state significant development application and associated modifications.

| have, therefore, forwarded your correspondence to that Panel so it can consider the issues
raised.

If you have any questions, | have asked Ms Alana Jelfs, Senior Planning Officer,
(02) 9383 2100 to liaise with you directly.

Yours sincerely

/—

ary O’Kane
Chair
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